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To:Charter Board <CharterBoard@charlescountymd.gov>

[External Content Warning] This message is from an external sender. Please exercise caution when
opening attachments and hover over any links before clicking.

As a long time resident of Charles County (over 40 years) | strongly oppose the idea of a Charter
government. Please do not force this type of rule on our County.





